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The Bank remain very concerned about the
scale of intervention. They would like

to see a further reduction in interest rates

T
and a decision to allow the exchange rate

to float more fréely.

The Chancellor remains more cautious, but
has not ruled out a further cut in interest
rates next week. He would of course be
reluctant to permit this, particularly ahead

B

of the money figures to be published on

Wednesday. He will be holding a meeting
with the Bank early on Monday morning.
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